

5C's Newsletter Term 1, January 2024



Welcome to the Exciting World of Fifth Grade Adventures!!

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Wonderful Year 5 Students,

I hope this newsletter finds you in great spirits and ready for an amazing school year ahead! My name is Akanksha Verma and as we embark on this journey together, I am thrilled to welcome each and every one of you to the fifth-grade family.

Year 5 promises to be an exciting time filled with new discoveries, deepening friendships, and academic growth. Our dedicated team of educators is committed to providing a nurturing and engaging environment where your child can thrive and reach their full potential.

Term 1 Learning Important Days/Dates for 5C Maths: Addition, Subtraction, Monday 11:40 am – P.E. Multiplication, Division, Factors, Multiples, Time are the focus. The best way to help Monday 12:20 pm- Music your student with maths in term 1 is to get them to learn their times tables. Thursday 12:20 pm- STEM **English:** We are looking at different text types, specifically their structure and how Thursday 1:40 pm – LOTE to understand them. The students will create a story book for a younger audience • 22/1 - Term 1 begins and then present it to them. The best way to help your student with English in term 1 • 26/1 - Australia Day is to encourage them to read different texts and discuss them with you. Also 26/2 - 29/2 - Swimming lessons discussing the way good and bad characters are portrayed in books and film 13/3 - 23/3 - NAPLAN - Y3 & Y5 would help. **Science:** We are looking at states of 28/3 - Cross Country matter and the properties of solids, liquids 28/3 - Last day of Term 1 and gases. I generally refer to this as kitchen science so the best way to help your student is to get them involved around the kitchen and have discussions about things changing states. **HASS:** We are looking at the how people and environments influence each other.

Contact Details

For the most effective means of reaching out to me, please use the email address averm18@eq.edu.au.

If you choose to contact the school by phone and leave a message, I will return your call at the earliest opportunity.